Under Ministry of Education, Govt. of India
fRi&dT FTeTa & 376, YR TRBR

NOTICE FOR CANCELLATION OF RECRUITMENT PROCESS

It is notified for general information that the recruitment process as per the Advertisement No.:
IITPKD/R/NF/01/2019 dated 28th August 2019 for recruitment of Superintending Engineer (Post
No0.1901) and Assistant Engineer - Electrical (Post N0.1903) has been cancelled by the institute

due to administrative reasons.

The Application fees paid by the applicants is being refunded.

Registrar



